Homecoming Pancake Breakfast Tradition Continues
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A very popular tradition is the Homecoming Pancake Breakfast which is hosted by the Mt. Hebron Football Program.  It is usually attended by 600-800 people so this is a very big deal and kicks off an exciting day of Homecoming events.  It is also a very important fundraiser for the football program. 

Tickets for this event will be $8 in advance and $10 at the door. It will take place in the cafeteria from 7:30am-10:30am.

We need as many parent volunteers as possible to handle a variety of actions, including cooking, food prep, pickup and delivery of food, decorations, ticket sales, sponsor donations, food donations, putting out yard signs, face painting, etc.  

Parents, if you are willing to help out (and we hope that you are), use this Sign Up Genius link to volunteer:

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090C44A4AD2BA13-vikings


If you are interested in joining the committee to work on this event, please email event coordinator, Joe Armstead (joedaddy59@gmail.com) directly. The committee will meet one evening each week leading up to this event. 

If you can't donate your time, we would greatly appreciate gift card donations to help offset the cost of breakfast items.  We will accept gift cards from Costco, Giant, Safeway and Dunkin Donuts.  Any amount is appreciated.  And we will gladly accept cash donations!!!

The JV football team will be on duty to greet, serve, cleanup and handle a variety of duties during the Pancake Breakfast.  Yes they will get to eat too!

Thank you in advance for volunteering and for your support of the Mt. Hebron Football Program.

